
 

 

COATESVILLE AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

Final Budget and Tax Notice  

 

NOTICE is given that the Proposed Final Budget for the General Fund of Coatesville Area School 

District for the 2017-2018 fiscal year in its most recent form is available for public inspection at 

the school district office, 3030 C. G. Zinn Road, Thorndale, Pennsylvania, and will be presented 

for adoption on June 27, 2017 at a school board meeting to be held in the CASH auditorium, 1445 

E. Lincoln Hwy., Coatesville, Pennsylvania at 6:00 p.m. The proposed budget may be amended 

before the final adoption.   

 

Ronald Kabonick, Board Secretary 

   

 

 

 

       


